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Greetings, future Warriors! 
 
All of us at Frederick High School are excited to begin the registration process for your 8th grade 
student, and we’re looking forward to a smooth transition from middle school to FHS.  This letter 
includes general information about the process as well as some important dates. 
 
On Monday and Tuesday of next week (February 6th and 7th), the Frederick High counseling team will 
visit Coal Ridge Middle School, Thunder Valley K8, Imagine Charter School and Carbon Valley 
Academy. The purpose is to explain our registration process and review course offerings available at 
FHS.  Students will learn about programming in general, as well as core courses and electives that are 
available to ninth graders.  Please keep your eyes open for registration materials coming home, and 
please touch base with your student as to potential course selections for next year.  Please also take 
some time to view our Registration page.  From this page you can browse our Course Description 
Book to preview all the courses and programs available to your student. 
 
All 8th grade students and parents are invited and highly encouraged to attend our 
Registration Night event on Wednesday, February 8th at 6:00 pm in the Frederick High School 
Auditorium.  Students are asked to bring their district iPads with them, as students will be 
entering course requests into Infinite Campus.  At this event we will provide follow-up 
information from the middle school visits, present an overview of featured highlights including  CU 
Succeed and our Project Lead the Way Bio Medical program, as well as answer questions related to 
registration and high school in general.  As mentioned, students will also enter next year’s course 
requests. 
 
We welcome parents who are choosing to open enroll at Frederick High!  If you live outside of our 
attendance area and wish to attend FHS, it is helpful if the Open Enrollment paperwork is done in 
advance. This will ensure direct Infinite Campus access in signing up and registering for next year’s 
courses.  Students that wish to open enroll but haven’t, will be able to do so during the registration 
night, but they won’t be able to register for classes that evening.   
 
Our staff will work closely with students, parents, and middle school teachers on appropriate math 
placements for next year.  Students interested in our Honors program should select Honors courses 
during this process, and we will cross reference requests with available data and teacher 
recommendations to ensure appropriate placements.  Incoming freshmen interested in our  Project 
Lead the Way Bio Medical program should apply and indicate their interest here. 
 
Please contact us with questions, and we look forward to seeing you on the evening of the 8th! 
 
 
Doug Jackson 
Assistant Principal, Frederick High School 
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